
Salt Lake City Historic Landmark Commission Record of Decision 
December 3, 2020 5:30 p.m. 

This meeting was held electronically pursuant to the 
Salt Lake City Emergency Proclamation  

 
1. 4th Avenue Pump House at approximately 300 North Canyon Road - Salt Lake City Department 

of Public Utilities is requesting a Certificate of Appropriateness for the modification of the electrical 

equipment associated with the approved new construction of the 4th Avenue Pump House. The site 

is located in the OS (Open Space) zoning district and is within Council District 3, represented by Chris 

Wharton. (Staff contact: Kelsey Lindquist at (385) 226-7227 or kelsey.lindquist@slcgov.com) Case 

number PLNHLC2018-00557 

 
Decision: Approved with conditions  
 

 
Any final decision made by the Historic Landmark Commission can be appealed by filing an “appeal of 
decision” application within 10 days of the decision. Contact the Planning Division for more information about 
filing an appeal.  

 
Dated at Salt Lake City, Utah this 4th day of December 2020. 
Marlene Rankins, Administrative Secretary 
 


